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Upcoming Dates 

New Date: Tuesday 15th July: 
Summer  “End of Year” Party for 

Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 

 New Date: Wednesday 16th July: 
Class 4 Play. Class 4 parents are invited 

to watch the play during the afternoon. 

Time TBC. 

Friday 18th July: 

End of year Service 9.30 am  

at St John’s Church.  

Everyone welcome. 

Year 6 families are invited for  

morning teas and coffees after  

the service. 

Friday 18th July: 

Last day of Summer Term 

 

2025-2026 

INSET DAYS:  Monday 1st and  

Tuesday 2nd September 
 

Wednesday 3rd September :   
School opens for pupils 

 

INSET DAYS :  
Monday 3rd November 2025 

Monday 5th January 2026 
Monday 20th July 2026 

Please note there will be a   
6th INSET day , the date of which 
will be on next week’s newsletter  

Weekly Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dydd Gwener 4th July 2025 

Class 1 

 

95.6 % 

Class 2 93.5 % 

Class 3 94.2  % 

Class 4 99.0 % 
 

 

Day Event 
 

Dydd Llun 

 

7th July 

WEEK 2 Newydd School Menu 
 

 

 

Clarinet lessons 

 
 

Dydd Mawrth 

 

8th July 

 

Guitar lessons  
 

SWIMMING LESSONS for all juniors—

Juniors to wear their PE kits please 

 
 

Dydd Mercher 

 

9th July 

 

 

Piano lessons 
 

Class 3 PE kits please 

 

Induction Evening for next September 
Nursery : 5pm  

Reception : 6pm 

 Year 1 : 6.45pm 

Year 3 : 5pm  

Year 5 : 6pm 

 
 

Dydd Iau 

 

10th July 

 

Forest School for the whole of Class 2  

 

 

Dydd Gwener 

11th July 

 

H.S.A. End of Year Disco 

 

Congratulations to  

Ezra, Alivia, Evelyn,  

Oscar, Toby, Myles, Evie, 

Samuel and Mr Morgan 

for having their poems 

being entered into the  

Young Writer’s Poetry 

anthology!   

Bendigedi pawb! 



 

 

They were kind and supportive,           es-
pecially if we made mistakes. Altogether 
they were a splendid group to welcome 
into our school, and we would gladly like 
to meet them again!  

Diolch Mrs Betts for organising this 
event.  

Will B, Lyra and Lillie  

 

 

On Monday, we had the       pleas-
ure of meeting the Texans. They 
held a special assembly teaching 
us about some of the         animals 
you would find in Texas. After-
wards, they taught the    juniors 
either American football or line 
dancing skills. The       Texans 
were a cheerful group and helped 
us improve our line dancing or 
American football throws. Over 
breaktime they led activities that 
included corn hole, axe throwing, 
more     American football etc.  


